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AGENDA 
AEA-Europe Council Meeting 

Saturday 9th November 2012 

TIME – FROM PROGRAMME, OVER LUNCH 

VENUE – ROOM THAT THE DISCUSSION GROUPS WERE HELD IN 

 

1. Minutes of the last meeting 

2. Matters arising 

3. Issue arising from the General Assembly 

4. Arrangements for review of Paris 2013 conference 

o Participant survey 

o Lessons learned report for January Council meeting 

o Update of conference handbook 

5. Forthcoming conferences 

• Tallinn 2014 - Guri 

• Glasgow 2015 – Jo-Anne 

• Cyprus 2016 – Antonella 

• Croatia 2017 – Henk 

• Netherlands 2018 - Henk 

6. Nominations Committee and arrangements for elections 

7. Agenda items for January 2014 meeting 

8. Any other business 
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